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Hello,
 
I would like to lend my support to the bill HB 2004-A. I am a Troutdale, Oregon, renter who moved
out there recently because of high rents in Portland area. Rents have been skyrocketing, and
without any control, the cost of living here is skyrocketing! I don’t want Portland to be the next San
Francisco.
 
Thank you,
Dan Larson
3138 SE Stott Circle
Troutdale, OR 97060
 
Dan Larson
Proposal Writer  |  NWEA
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